## February 20, 2019

Dr. Sandra Thomas ECHO/Exceptional Children Have Opportunities 350 West 154<sup>th</sup> Street South Holland, IL 60473

> Re: Harvey School District No. 152 – ECHO Lease of Sandburg School

Dear Dr. Thomas:

Our office serves as general counsel to the Board of Education of Harvey School District No. 152. Please be advised that the Board of Education has approved the termination of the above-referenced lease agreement, effective June 30, 2020. On behalf of the Board of Education, and pursuant to paragraph 4b of the Lease Agreement, please accept this correspondence as the School District's 180 day's written notice of termination.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

HAUSER, IZZO, PETRARCA, GLEASON & STILLMAN, LLC

CHRISTOPHER L. PETRARCA

CLP:rs

cc:

Dr. Matt Wilkinson, Assistant Superintendent

Mr. Todd Hayden

rs2:ob\sd152c\ltr\SThomas